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July 31, 2007

Mr. Alexander Adams
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Research and Test Reactors Branch A
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Mail Stop 0 12-G13
One White Flint North
11545 Rockville Pike
Rockville, MD 20852-2738

Reference: Oregon State University TRIGA Reactor (OSTR)
Docket No. 50-243, License No. R- 106
Request for Additional Information (RAI) Regarding License Renewal, Oregon

State University TRIGA Reactor (TAC NO. MC5155) dated May 21, 2007

Subject: Decommissioning Funding Statement of Intent

Mr. Adams:

In support of our request for a 20-year license renewal for the Oregon State TRIGA Reactor, you
requested a statement of intent regarding decommissioning funds. This letter serves as the
statement of intent to assure decommissioning funding when it is deemed necessary by Oregon
State University, an entity of the State of Oregon. When a decision is made to terminate the
facility license and decommission the facility, the University will request legislative appropriation
of funds, or otherwise provide funds sufficiently in advance of decommissioning to prevent delay
of required activities. The current estimated cost of decommissioning is $12.2M. This estimate
is based upon the requirements of 10 CFR 50 and the guidance found in NUREG-1307 (Rev. 12).

I declare under penalty of perjury that the foregoing is true and correct.

Executed on: 7/;,! 07

Sincerely,

Jo M. Cassady / S eve 'eese
ce-President for Research Director, Radiation Center
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